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Statement by Pakistan – 3rd UPR of Liberia

(2 November 2020)
Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Liberia to its 3rd cycle of Universal Periodic Review. 

Pakistan appreciates the comprehensive inter-agency consultation process for the preparation of the report including inputs from national human rights institution. This reflects the importance that Liberia attaches to the UPR process. We also acknowledge Liberia’s cooperation with international human rights machinery including the OHCHR for technical assistance and capacity-building. 

The development of second Human Rights Action Plan (2019-2024) and a number of legislations to protect women rights and end gender-based violence are positive developments. We commend Liberia for its policies aimed at empowerment and protection of women and girls.

Despite socio-economic challenges, Liberia has launched the Pro-Poor Agenda to reduce poverty and ensure economic uplift in the country.

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:

· Make efforts to strengthen National Human Rights Institution through provision of adequate resources

· Take steps to ensure high-quality education for all especially free and compulsory basic education.

I thank you. 
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